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Re: The "Right to Farm" legislation 
 
I am opposed to the "Right to Farm" legislation.  
 
We need transparency in animal agriculture to ensure farm animals are treated humanely. The 
"Right to Farm" Bill will enable animal abusers to commit animal cruelty without reprimand 
because it will stop people from reporting it.  
 
We know extreme animal abuse goes on in some farms. Animals in these farms need our help, 
therefore the "Right to Farm" Bill should be stopped. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Francisa Miller  
 


